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ARKANSAS SENATE
83rd General Assembly - Regular Session, 2001

Amendment Form

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *

Subtitle of Senate Bill No. 772

"AN ACT TO AMEND THE ARKANSAS PUBLIC SCHOOL CHOICE ACT."

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *

Amendment No. 1 to Senate Bill No. 772.

Amend Senate Bill No. 772 as originally introduced:

Page 2, line 11, delete "application" and substitute "application on a form
approved by the Department of Education"

AND

Page 2, line 36 , delete "Standards shall not be adopted that"

AND

Page 3, delete lines 1 through 3

AND

Page 3, line 12, delete "by either the resident or nonresident" and
substitute "by the nonresident"

AND

Page 3, delete lines 21 through 33 and substitute the following:
(c)  The responsibility for transportation of a student from his the

student's resident school district to a nonresident school district shall be
borne by the student or the student's parents.  The resident school district
and the non-resident school district may enter in to a written agreement with
the student or student's parents to provide transportation to or from the
non-resident district, or both.  The resident district may transport the
student to the district boundary or to a point agreeable to the parent or the
nonresident district within either the resident or nonresident district and
count that student in the resident district's calculation for transportation
funding.  The nonresident district may provide transportation from the
resident district's boundary or from a point agreeable with the parent or the
resident district within either the resident or nonresident district to a
school in the nonresident district and count that student in the nonresident
district's calculation for transportation funding; provided, however, that
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the nonresident district shall at no time be required to provide
transportation for students transferring under this section.

AND

Page 4, lines 10 through 11, delete "subdivision (2)" and substitute the
following: "subdivision (2) subdivisions (2) and (4)"

AND

Page 4, line 13, delete "subdivision (g)(1)" and substitute the following:
"subdivision (g)(1) (f)(1)"

AND

Page 4, line 35, delete "subdivision (g)(1)" and substitute the following:
"subdivision (g)(1) (f)(1)"

AND

Page 5, line 14, delete "All school districts" and substitute "The Department
of Education and all school districts"

The Amendment was read the first time, rules suspended and read the second time and  ___________________________

By: Senator Argue
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